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Gateway reaches out to assist 
students affected by ITT Tech closure 

 
Gateway Technical College officials have set in place resources and staff 

to help former ITT Technical Institute students to continue their education and 

reach their career goals. 

A Gateway team of new student specialists, advisers, financial aid 

representatives and other Student Services staff members will work with affected 

students to determine course options, financing, credit for prior learning and best 

course of action for their educational needs. 

Gateway will also waive its credit for prior learning assessment and credit 

for prior learning course cost for these students up until the first day of the 

college’s Spring 2017 semester. 

Students can call (800) 247-7122 or visit any of Gateway’s Student 

Services centers for assistance, or e-mail sscontactcenter@gtc.edu. 

Learn more about Credit for Prior Learning Opportunities for ITT students. 

 
Gateway Technical College collaborates with communities in Kenosha, Racine and Walworth counties to 

ensure economic growth and viability by providing education, training, leadership and technological resources 
to meet the changing needs of students, employers and communities. 
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